
NA Trading to hit the road with cautious optimism 

 

MINNEAPOLIS, MN (March 3, 2021) – Your business is essential, and there are a lot 

of ways NA Trading can keep your business thriving under difficult conditions. 

Rely on NA Trading to adapt in ways that allow us to provide the best quality 

products and service possible. But things are changing, and we’re optimistic. 

 

Most of our team members are back in our offices, adhering to daily protective 

measures such as daily temperature checks and masking, and they all remain 

focused on providing the best parts, supplies and service to our customers. Our 

shipping and manufacturing team members continue to work hard to ensure we 

are able to get parts and supplies to you when and where you need them. Will-

call remains available to our local customers. 

 

We’ve been hunkered down for a while now, but we’re antsy to get back out 

and see our customers in person. We’ll be cautiously poking our head up. If it 

feels safe, we’re willing to travel for customer visits and industry events like the 

BTA’s annual Spring Break in Orlando later this month. Yes, we’ll be there. With 

bells on! (And by bells we mean masks.) 

 

Circumstances remain fluid, so continue to visit www.natrading.com for updates 

about how we’re adapting and how we can help your essential business do the 

same, or call 800-231-8434 and speak with your dedicated product specialists. 

 

Contact: 

Amy Dills 

Sales Manager 

NA Trading and Technology 

adills@natading.com 

800-231-8434 

https://www.bta.org/page/SESpring21
http://www.natrading.com/
mailto:adills@natading.com

